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Dear Miss Ohesley:

Returning from, holidays, I have your note of July 2 this 

morning. In consulting Dr. Leacock and in arranging with pro­

fessor Goforth, Sir Arthur Currie has done precisely what I should 

have desired, and I am highly appreciative of his kindness. Dr. 

Leacock is so often away at certain times of the year that I took 

the liberty to refer the matter of an article to the office of the 

Principal, feeling sure that it could be attended to in the course 

of daily routine.

Will you not give my thanks to Sir Arthur Currie? I 

am writing at once to Professor Goforth.

Believe me, with thanks,

Sincerely yours,

Miss Margaret M. Ohesley 
Principal*s Office 
McGill University , Montreal


